
Lorem 
ipsu

Welcome Back!
      St. John the Apostle Church

Return to Mass Reminders
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FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL

WHAT TO EXPECT

THANK YOU FOR UNDERSTANDING! 

If you have a fever or symptoms of COVID-19 you will not be permitted to enter the
building. Anyone with a temperature of 100.4 degrees or more Fahrenheit or having a  
persistent cough should remain home. Those with compromised immunity, underlying 
health issues and are age 65+ are encouraged to stay home as well. 

All present at the liturgy, ages 10 and up, and those receiving
communion, must wear face coverings. At church, social distancing 
will be practiced, with a minimum of six feet between people not 
living in the same household. Please refrain from holding hands 
during the Lord’s Prayer or shaking hands during the Sign of Peace.  
The faithful are strongly encouraged to receive holy Communion by 
hand.  Those who wish to receive on the tongue are asked to receive 
Communion after those who have received it by hand. 

Arrive at least 30 minutes before Mass begins and you will be shown
by ushers where to safely take your seat. Please remember that due to 
the gathering limits set by the Governor of Virginia no social gatherings 
may occur before or after Mass. 

We look forward to seeing you and are thankful for the opportunity to 
once again open our doors to the many Catholic faithful across Virginia.


